
From: Lindsay Eanet
To: Brown, Don
Cc: mminuche@lvejo.org
Subject: [External] R24-17 Public Comment
Date: Monday, March 10, 2025 2:37:18 PM

Dear Commissioner Brown,

I am writing to express my support for ordinance R2024-017 in favor of proposed Clean Car
and Truck Standards. These rules will help ensure that communities, warehouse workers and
our environment will be safer and healthier. Everyone deserves to breathe clean air. Thank you
for your consideration. 

-- 
Lindsay Eanet
Pronouns: She/her/hers
lindsayeanet@gmail.com
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